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Rules Committee,

Please pass the bill without any changes or ballot referrals. It is in every voter's interest, and is
not about partisan politics. It just does demands that every U.S. citizen's vote counts.

As a proud Oregonian I stand with the large majority of Oregonians for this common sense bill
that preserves our right to have our vote counted.

Jane Kneller 
jane@greyhorsevineyard.com 
4451 NW Hill Road 
McMinnville, Oregon 97128
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